Dear Sirs,

I am e-mailing regarding the proposed boundary changes that are being considered for the Cork area. I am living less than 8km from Carrigaline, Co. Cork but cannot vote for any of the representatives in South Central as I am now a part of South West which is generally rural areas out to Schull, West Cork.

I live in an almost suburban area and wish to be able to vote accordingly. I would urge you to reinstate my vote to South Central. During the recent storm events, Ophelia and Emma it was politicians and representatives from South Central that kept us informed 're road openings and web restoration.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my comments.

Best regards,

Niamh Crowley